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dreams his father’s death. William Kent Krueger’s gripping tale of suspense begins
with a recurring nightmare, a gun, and a wound in the earth so deep and horrific
that it has a name: Vermilion Drift. When the Department of Energy puts an
underground iron mine on its short list of potential sites for storage of nuclear
waste, a barrage of protest erupts in Tamarack County, Minnesota, and Cork is
hired as a security consultant. Deep in the mine during his first day on the job,
Cork stumbles across a secret room that contains the remains of six murder
victims. Five appear to be nearly half a century old—connected to what the media
once dubbed "The Vanishings," a series of unsolved disappearances in the summer of
1964, when Cork’s father was sheriff in Tamarack County. But the sixth has been
dead less than a week. What’s worse, two of the bodies—including the most recent
victim—were killed using Cork’s own gun, one handed down to him from his father.
As Cork searches for answers, he must dig into his own past and that of his
father, a well-respected man who harbored a ghastly truth. Time is running out,
however. New threats surface, and unless Cork can unravel the tangled thread of
clues quickly, more death is sure to come. Vermilion Drift is a powerful novel,
filled with all the mystery and suspense for which Krueger has won so many awards.
A poignant portrayal of the complexities of family life, it’s also a sobering
reminder that even those closest to our hearts can house the darkest—and
deadliest—of secrets.
The Lincoln Lawyer Michael Connelly 2013 Introducing Mickey Haller, 'The Lincoln
Lawyer': a blistering tale about a cynical defence attorney whose one remaining
spark of integrity may cost him his life.
The Narrows Michael Connelly 2009-12-23 He's back . . . Private investigator Harry
Bosch confronts a villain who's long been in hiding - a fiend known as The Poet.
Former FBI agent Rachel Walling is working a dead-end stint in South Dakota when
she gets the call she's been dreading for four years. The Poet is back. And he has
not forgotten Rachel. He has a special present for her. Harry Bosch is adjusting
to life in Las Vegas as a private investigator and a new father. He gets a call,
too, from the widow of a friend who died recently. Previously in his FBI career,
the friend worked on the famous case tracking the killer known as The Poet. This
fact alone makes some of the elements of his death doubly suspicious. And Harry
Bosch is heading straight into the path of the most ruthless and inventive
murderer he has ever encountered. . .
Echo Park Michael Connelly 2006-10-09 Just as he's on the verge of cracking an
unsolved case, Detective Harry Bosch discovers an old clue that could have saved
lives -- and the guilt begins to haunt him. In 1995, Marie Gesto disappeared after
walking out of a supermarket in Hollywood. Harry Bosch worked the case but
couldn't crack it, and the 22-year-old woman never turned up, dead or alive. Now
Bosch is in the Open-Unsolved Unit, where he still keeps the Gesto file on his
desk, when he gets a call from the DA. A man accused of two heinous killings is
willing to come clean about several other murders, including the killing of Marie
Gesto. Bosch must now take Raynard Waits's confession and get close to the man he
has sought -- and hated -- for eleven years. But when Bosch learns that he and his
partner missed a clue back in 1995 that could have led them to Gesto's killer -and that would have stopped nine murders that followed -- he begins to crack.
Michael Connelly's suspenseful new novel pits the detective People magazine calls
"one of the most complex crime fighters around" against one of the most sadistic
killers he has ever confronted. It confirms that Michael Connelly "is the best
writer of suspense fiction working today" (Richmond Times-Dispatch).
Innocent Blood Michael Lister 2015-05 When he was twelve years old he came face to
face with the man who would be convicted of the Atlanta Child Murders. Six years
later, John returned to Atlanta determined to discover who was truly responsible
for all the slaughtered innocents.
Blood Work Michael Connelly 1998 Terry McCaleb, one of the most effective serialkiller investigators in the history of the FBI, hunts down his heart donor's
killer.
The Power of the Dog Don Winslow 2006 The seemingly disparate lives of a DEA
agent, a drug lord, a call girl, a hit man, and a priest intertwine around a nexus
of the drug trade involving the Latin American drug cartels, the American
underworld, and the U.S. government, from the rise of the Mexican drug Federacion
in the 1970s to the present day. Reprint. 17,500 first printing.
The Narrows Michael Connelly 2009 Private investigator Harry Bosch confronts a
villain who's long been in hiding - a friend known as the Poet.
The Narrows Michael Connelly 2014-11-25 FBI agent Rachel Walling finally gets the
call she's dreaded for years, the one that tells her the Poet has surfaced. She
has never forgotten the serial killer who wove lines of poetry in his hideous
crimes--and apparently he has not forgotten her. Former LAPD detective Harry Bosch
gets a call, too--from the widow of an old friend. Her husband's death seems
natural, but his ties to the hunt for the Poet make Bosch dig deep. Arriving at a
derelict spot in the California desert where the feds are unearthing bodies, Bosch
joins forces with Rachel. Now the two are at odds with the FBI...and squarely in
the path of the Poet, who will lead them on a wicked ride out of the heat, through
the narrows of evil, and into a darkness all his own...
The Black Ice Michael Connelly 2002-01-01 When an LAPD narcotics officer is found
with a fatal bullet wound and a suicide note, Detective Harry Bosch follows a
bloody trail of drug murders across the Mexico border. Working the case, LAPD
detective Harry Bosch is reminded of the primal police rule he learned long ago:
Don't look for the facts, but the glue that holds them together. Soon Harry's
making some very dangerous connections, starting with a dead cop and leading to a
bloody string of murders that wind from Hollywood Boulevard to the back alleys
south of the border. Now this battle-scarred veteran will find himself in the
center of a complex and deadly game—one in which he may be the next and likeliest
victim.
City of Bones Michael Connelly 2002-04-16 When a dog unearths evidence of a murder
in the Hollywood Hills, Detective Harry Bosch must tackle a cold case that sparks
memories he's tried to forget. On New Year's Day, a dog finds a bone in the
Hollywood Hills -- and unearths a murder committed more than twenty years earlier.
It's a cold case, but for Detective Harry Bosch, it stirs up memories of his
childhood as an orphan. He can't let it go. As the investigation takes Bosch
deeper into the past, a beautiful rookie cop brings him alive in the present. No
official warning can break them apart -- or prepare Bosch for the explosions when
the case takes a few hard turns. Suddenly all of L.A. is in an uproar, and Bosch,
fighting to keep control, is driven to the brink of an unimaginable decision.
Trunk Music Michael Connelly 2002-01-01 Back on the job after an involuntary leave
of absence, LAPD homicide detective Harry Bosch is ready for a challenge. But his
first case is a little more than he bargained for. It starts with the body of a
Hollywood producer in the trunk of a Rolls-Royce, shot twice in the head at close
range - what looks like "trunk music," a Mafia hit. But the LAPD's organized crime
unit is curiously uninterested, and when Harry follows a trail of gambling debts
to Las Vegas, the case suddenly becomes more complex - and much more personal. A
rekindled romance with an old girlfriend opens new perspectives on the murder, and
he begins to glimpse a shocking triangle of corruption and collusion. Yanked off
the case, Harry himself is soon the one being investigated. But only a bullet can
stop Harry when he's searching for the truth . . .
The Concrete Blonde Michael Connelly 2002-01-01 Detective Harry Bosch was sure
he'd shot the serial killer responsible for a string of murders in LA . . . but
now, a new crime makes him question his convictions. The Dollmaker was the name of
the serial killer who had stalked Los Angeles ruthlessly, leaving grisly calling
cards on the faces of his female victims. Now with a single faultless shot,
Detective Harry Bosch thinks he has ended the city's nightmare. But the dead man's
widow is suing Harry and the LAPD for killing the wrong man-- an accusation that

Void Moon Michael Connelly 2001-01-01 New York Times bestselling author Michael
Connelly writes novels of brilliantly original suspense. In this electrifying tour
de force, he takes us into a world of extremes: too much criminality, too much
money, and too many ways to die. In L.A. Cassie Black is another beautiful woman
in a Porsche: except Cassie just did six years in prison and still has "outlaw
juice" flowing in her veins. Now Cassie is returning to her old profession, taking
down a money man in Vegas. But the perfect heist goes very wrong, and suddenly
Cassie is on the run--with a near-psychotic Vegas "fixer" killing everyone who
knew about the job. Between Cassie and the man hunting her are a few last secrets:
like who really set up the job, why Cassie had to take the change, and how, in the
end, it might all be a matter of the moon...
Fair Warning Michael Connelly 2020-05-26 The hero of The Poet and The Scarecrow is
back in this thriller from #1 New York Times bestselling author Michael Connelly.
Jack McEvoy, the journalist who never backs down, tracks a serial killer who has
been operating completely under the radar—until now. Veteran reporter Jack McEvoy
has taken down killers before, but when a woman he had a one-night stand with is
murdered in a particularly brutal way, McEvoy realizes he might be facing a
criminal mind unlike any he's ever encountered. Jack investigates—against the
warnings of the police and his own editor—and makes a shocking discovery that
connects the crime to other mysterious deaths across the country. Undetected by
law enforcement, a vicious killer has been hunting women, using genetic data to
select and stalk his targets. Uncovering the murkiest corners of the dark web,
Jack races to find and protect the last source who can lead him to his quarry. But
the killer has already chosen his next target, and he's ready to strike.
Terrifying and unputdownable, Fair Warning shows once again why "Michael Connelly
has earned his place in the pantheon of great crime fiction writers" (Chicago SunTimes). A Kirkus Best Book of 2020
Something Wicked Lisa Jackson 2012-07-11 A pregnant detective investigates murders
tied to a strange group of women in this thriller by the New York
Times–bestselling authors of Wicked Lies. You Sense Him Some refer to it as the
Colony. To others, it’s a cult. But few locals in the Oregon coastal hamlet of
Deception Bay have ever been invited to the inner sanctum of Siren Song. Even the
sisters who live here, far from strangers who might recoil at their unnerving
psychic abilities, don’t know all the terrors buried within its walls… You Fear
Him Eight months into a surrogate pregnancy for her sister, Kristina, Detective
Savannah Dunbar just wants to wrap up paperwork before taking medical leave. But
her department’s investigation into a brutal double homicide has suddenly become
much more complex—and personal. And now there are disturbing rumors about the
Colony, its matriarch, and a long history of bitter secrets... But You Can Never
Stop Him Death has come to Siren Song before. But this time there will be no
refuge and no remorse. For everything born in wickedness must die that way—and a
killer will not rest until he has claimed them all… “[A] superb supernatural
thriller…. A masterpiece of romantic suspense with enough twists and turns to keep
the reader eagerly anticipating the breathtaking conclusion.” —Publishers Weekly,
starred review
Crime Beat Michael Connelly 2006-05-08 From #1 bestseller Michael Connelly's first
career as a prizewinning crime reporter--the gripping, true stories that inspired
and informed his novels. Before he became a novelist, Michael Connelly was a crime
reporter, covering the detectives who worked the homicide beat in Florida and Los
Angeles. In vivid, hard-hitting articles, Connelly leads the reader past the
yellow police tape as he follows the investigators, the victims, their families
and friends--and, of course, the killers--to tell the real stories of murder and
its aftermath. Connelly's firsthand observations would lend inspiration to his
novels, from The Black Echo, which was drawn from a real-life bank heist, to Trunk
Music, based on an unsolved case of a man found in the trunk of his Rolls Royce.
And the vital details of his best-known characters, both heroes and villains,
would be drawn from the cops and killers he reported on: from loner detective
Harry Bosch to the manipulative serial killer the Poet. Stranger than fiction and
every bit as gripping, these pieces show once again that Michael Connelly is not
only a master of his craft, but also one of the great American writers in any
form.
Nine Dragons Michael Connelly 2009-10-13 After what seems like a routine murder
investigation, LAPD Detective Harry Bosch finds himself in Hong Kong facing the
highest-stakes case of his life: bringing his kidnapped daughter home. Fortune
Liquors is a small shop in a tough South L.A. neighborhood, a store Bosch has
known for years. The murder of John Li, the store's owner, hits Bosch hard, and he
promises Li's family that he'll find the killer. The world Bosch steps into next
is unknown territory. He brings in a detective from the Asian Gang Unit for help
with translation -- not just of languages but also of the cultural norms and
expectations that guided Li's life. He uncovers a link to a Hong Kong triad, a
lethal and far-reaching crime ring that follows many immigrants to their new lives
in the U.S. And instantly his world explodes. The one good thing in Bosch's life,
the person he holds most dear, is taken from him and Bosch travels to Hong Kong in
an all-or-nothing bid to regain what he's lost. In a place known as Nine Dragons,
as the city's Hungry Ghosts festival burns around him, Bosch puts aside everything
he knows and risks everything he has in a desperate bid to outmatch the triad's
ferocity. Featuring ebook bonus materials including an in-depth interview with the
author about writing "Nine Dragons," photos from his exciting travels while
writing the book, and a link to an online promotional video.!--EndFragment-The Last Coyote Michael Connelly 2003-04-29 Suspended from his job with the LAPD,
Harry Bosch must face the darkest parts of his past to track down his mother's
killer . . . even if it costs him his life. Harry Bosch's life is on the edge. His
earthquake-damaged home has been condemned. His girlfriend has left him. He's
drinking too much. And after attacking his commanding officer, he's even had to
turn in his L.A.P.D. detective's badge. Now, suspended indefinitely pending a
psychiatric evaluation, he's spending his time investigating an unsolved crime
from 1961: the brutal slaying of a prostitute who happened to be his own mother.
Even after three decades, Harry's questions generate heat among L.A.'s top
politicos. And as the truth begins to emerge, it becomes more and more apparent
that someone wants to keep it buried. Someone very powerful...very cunning...and
very deadly. Edgar Award-winning author Michael Connelly has created a dark, fastpaced suspense thriller that cuts to the core of Harry Bosch's character. Once you
start it, there's no turning back.
The Harry Bosch Novels Michael Connelly 2009 THE NARROWS: Harry Bosch is adjusting
to life in Las Vegas as a private investigator and as a new father. Then he gets a
call from the widow of a friend who died recently. A friend who worked on the
famous case tracking the killer known as The Poet, which makes his death doubly
suspicious. Now Bosch is heading straight into the path of the most ruthless and
inventive murderer he has ever encountered... THE CLOSERS: Three years after
leaving the LAPD, Harry is back, working with his former cop ally and partner,
Kizmin Rider. Assigned to the LAPD's Open-Unsolved Unit, Harry and Kiz are
immediately thrown into a politically sensitive and dangerous case when a DNA
match connects a white supremacist to the 1988 murder of a mixed race 16-year-old
girl. But there are some people who want the case to remain unsolved... ECHO PARK:
In 1993, Harry Bosch was assigned the case of a missing person, Marie Gesto. The
young woman was never found and the case has haunted Bosch ever since. Thirteen
years later, a man accused of two heinous killings is willing to confess to
several other murders, including that of Gesto. Bosch's whole being as a cop
begins to crack when he comes to realise that he missed a clue that could have led
him to the killer and prevented the nine murders that followed...
Vermilion Drift William Kent Krueger 2010-09-07 Some nights, Corcoran O’Connor
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rings terrifyingly true when a new victim is discovered with the Dollmaker's
macabre signature. So for the second time, Harry must hunt down a death-dealer who
is very much alive, before he strikes again. It's a blood-tracked quest that will
take Harry from the hard edges of the L.A. night to the last place he ever wanted
to go-- the darkness of his own heart. With The Concrete Blonde, Edgar Awardwinning author Michael Connelly has hit a whole new level in his career, creating
a breathtaking thriller that thrusts you into a blistering courtroom battle-- and
a desperate search for a sadistic killer.
The Footprints of God Greg Iles 2007-12-26 Resisting those who would use a
revolutionary new technology for unethical purposes, doctor David Tennant and
psychiatrist Rachel Weiss run for their lives from ruthless NSA agents and turn to
David's unusual dreams for guidance.
A Darkness More Than Night Michael Connelly 2001-01-23 LAPD Detective Harry Bosch
crosses paths with FBI profiler Terry McCaleb while investigating the murder of a
Hollywood actress. Harry Bosch is up to his neck in a case that has transfixed all
of celebrity-mad Los Angeles: a movie director is charged with murdering an
actress during sex, and then staging her death to make it look like a suicide.
Bosch is both the arresting officer and the star witness in a trial that has
brought the Hollywood media pack out in full-throated frenzy. Meanwhile, Terry
McCaleb is enjoying an idyllic retirement on Catalina Island when a visit from an
old colleague brings his former world rushing back. It's a murder, the unreadable
kind of murder he specialized in solving back in his FBI days. The investigation
has stalled, and the sheriff's office is asking McCaleb to take a quick look at
the murder book to see if he turns up something they've missed. McCaleb's first
reading of the crime scene leads him to look for a methodical killer with a taste
for rituals and revenge. As his quick look accelerates into a full-sprint
investigation, the two crimes -- his murdered loner and Bosch's movie director -begin to overlap strangely. With one unsettling revelation after another, they
merge, becoming one impossible, terrifying case, involving almost inconceivable
calculation. McCaleb believes he has unmasked the most frightening killer ever to
cross his sights. But his investigation tangles with Bosch's lines, and the two
men find themselves at odds in the most dangerous investigation of their lives.
Someone Like Me M. R. Carey 2018-11-06 'A TAUT, CLEVER THRILLER THAT LEFT ME
UTTERLY BEREFT WHEN I'D FINISHED. IT'S A MASTERPIECE' Louise Jensen, bestselling
author of The Sister From the author of the million-copy bestseller The Girl With
All the Gifts comes a heart-stopping psychological thriller with a twist you won't
see coming and a heroine you can't trust . . . THERE ARE TWO SIDES TO EVERY STORY.
Liz Kendall wouldn't hurt a fly. Even when times get tough, she's devoted to
bringing up her kids in a loving home. But there's another side to Liz, one that's
dark and malicious. She will do anything to get her way - no matter how extreme.
And when her alter-ego takes control, the consequences are devastating. Someone
Like Me is the intoxicating new thriller from the phenomenal M. R. Carey. A modern
take on the Jekyll and Hyde tale, think Gone Girl meets Stephen King - but you
won't have read anything quite like this before . . . Praise for M. R. Carey: 'An
intense, haunting thriller with heart. You will not want to put this down' Laini
Taylor 'Carey writes with compassion and fire' Lauren Beukes 'Enigmatic and
utterly gripping' Harper's Bazaar 'Keeps you on tenterhooks as the action unfolds'
Elle 'Heartfelt, remorseless and painfully human . . . a jewel' Joss Whedon
'Original, thrilling and powerful' Guardian 'If you only read one novel this year,
make sure it's this one' Martina Cole
The Fifth Witness Michael Connelly 2011-04-05 INSPIRATION FOR THE ORIGINAL SERIES
THE LINCOLN LAWYER – COMING SOON TO NETFLIX After taking on a foreclosure case,
defense attorney Mickey Haller must prove his client's innocence -- but first he
must follow a trail of black market evidence to its sinister end. Mickey Haller
has fallen on tough times. He expands his business into foreclosure defense, only
to see one of his clients accused of killing the banker she blames for trying to
take away her home. Mickey puts his team into high gear to exonerate Lisa Trammel,
even though the evidence and his own suspicions tell him his client is guilty.
Soon after he learns that the victim had black market dealings of his own, Haller
is assaulted, too -- and he's certain he's on the right trail. Despite the danger
and uncertainty, Haller mounts the best defense of his career in a trial where the
last surprise comes after the verdict is in. Connelly proves again why he "may
very well be the best novelist working in the United States today" (San Francisco
Chronicle).
The Black Echo Michael Connelly 2002-01-01 An LAPD homicide detective must choose
between justice and vengeance as he teams up with the FBI in this "thrilling"
novel filled with mystery and adventure (New York Times Book Review). For maverick
LAPD homicide detective Harry Bosch, the body in the drainpipe at Mulholland Dam
is more than another anonymous statistic. This one is personal . . . because the
murdered man was a fellow Vietnam "tunnel rat" who had fought side by side with
him in a hellish underground war. Now Bosch is about to relive the horror of Nam.
From a dangerous maze of blind alleys to a daring criminal heist beneath the city,
his survival instincts will once again be tested to their limit. Pitted against
enemies inside his own department and forced to make the agonizing choice between
justice and vengeance, Bosch goes on the hunt for a killer whose true face will
shock him.
Sulfur Springs William Kent Krueger 2017-08-22 The New York Times bestselling
author of Ordinary Grace weaves a vivid and pulse-pounding thriller that follows
Cork O’Connor’s search for a missing man amid the fraught tensions at the border
between Arizona and Mexico. On the Fourth of July, just as fireworks are about to
go off in Aurora, Minnesota, Cork O’Connor and his new bride Rainy Bisonette
receive a desperate phone call from Rainy’s son, Peter. The connection is terrible
but before the line goes dead, they hear Peter confess to the murder of someone
named Rodriquez. The following morning, Cork and Rainy fly to southern Arizona,
where Peter has been working as a counselor in a well-known drug rehab center.
When they arrive, they learn that Peter was fired six months earlier and hasn’t
been heard from since. So they head to the little desert town of Sulfur Springs
where Peter has been receiving his mail. But no one in Sulfur Springs seems to
know him. They do, however, seem to recognize the name Rodriguez. Apparently, the
Rodriguez family is one of the cartels controlling everything illegal that crosses
the border from Mexico. As they gather scraps of information about Peter, Cork and
Rainy are warned time and again that there is a war going on along the border.
“Trust no one in Coronado County,” is the most common piece of advice they
receive, and Cork doesn’t have to be told twice. To him, Arizona is alien country.
The relentless heat, the absence of water and big trees and shade all feel
nightmarish to him, as does his growing sense that Rainy might know more about
what’s going on than she’s willing to admit in this fresh, exhilarating, and
white-knuckle mystery starring one of the greatest heroes of fiction.
The Harry Bosch Novels Michael Connelly 2001-10-22 For the first time in one
volume, the three novels that introduced Michael Connelly's great LAPD homicide
detective, maverick Hieronymous (Harry) Bosch. The Black Echo (Winner of the Edgar
Award for Best First Novel) For Harry Bosch-hero, loner, nighthawk-the body
stuffed in a drainpipe off Mulholland Drive isn't just another statistic. This one
is personal. Billy Meadows was a fellow Vietnam "tunnel rat," fighting the VC and
the fear they used to call the Black Echo. Harry let Meadows down once. He won't
do it again. The Black Ice The corpse in the hotel room seems to be that of a
missing LAPD narcotics officer. Rumors abound that the cop had crossed overselling a new drug called Black Ice. Now Harry's making some dangerous
connections, leading from the cop to a string of bloody murders, and from
Hollywood Boulevard's drug bazaar to Mexico's dusty back alleys. In this lethal
game, Harry is likely to be the next victim. The Concrete Blonde When Harry Bosch
shot and killed Norman Church, the police were convinced it marked the end of the
hunt for the Dollmaker-L.A.'s most bizarre serial killer. But now Church's widow
is accusing Harry of killing the wrong man-a charge that rings terrifyingly true
when a new victim is discovered with the Dollmaker's macabre signature. For the
second time, Harry must hunt the murderer down, before he strikes again. Together,
these three novels are the perfect way to discover, or rediscover, the sleuth the
New York Times Book Review called a "wonderful, old-fashioned hero who isn't
afraid to walk through the flames."
The Poet Michael Connelly 2003-04-29 FROM THE #1 BESTSELLING AUTHOR OF THE HARRY
BOSCH AND LINCOLN LAWYER SERIES An electrifying standalone thriller that breaks
all the rules! With an introduction by Stephen King. Death is reporter Jack
McEvoy's beat: his calling, his obsession. But this time, death brings McEvoy the
story he never wanted to write--and the mystery he desperately needs to solve. A
serial killer of unprecedented savagery and cunning is at large. His targets:
homicide cops, each haunted by a murder case he couldn't crack. The killer's
calling card: a quotation from the works of Edgar Allan Poe. His latest victim is
the-narrows-harry-bosch-10

McEvoy's own brother. And his last...may be McEvoy himself.
The Scarecrow Michael Connelly 2009-05 "As a rookiecrime reporter, Jack McEvoy
stumbled onto a story that made his name - and almost got him killed - When he
helped track down a serial killer nicknamed The Poet. Twelve years later, the
former hot-shot is about to become the latest victim of budget cuts at the LA
times - but Jack is determined to go out in a blaze of glory, with one last big
story.
Motherhood Is Murder Carolyn Hart 2009-10-06 Four of mystery's reigning matriarchs
have joined together to concoct a delectable stew of clues, corpses, and felonious
hijinks -- all spectacularly seasoned with a mother's loving touch! In this witty
and winning quartet of all-new mysteries, the incomparable Mary Daheim gives
harried mom Cousin Renie from the bestselling "Bed-and-Breakfast" series a triple
dose of the murderous wedding bell blues; the inimitable award-winner Carolyn Hart
of "Death on Demand" fame lets madcap mother-in-law Laurel Darling take a turn at
the investigative chores; the remarkable Jane Isenberg sets menopausal mother Bel
Barrett loose to solve a dastardly case of nanny-cide; and the fabulous Shirley
Rousseau Murphy -- whose "Joe Grey" mysteries are the cat's meow -- enchants once
again, as a delightful duo of feline mamas sinks their clawsinto a murder
investigation. So sit back and enjoy the Mother of All Mystery Collections!
The Crossing Michael Connelly 2015-11-03 In this "tense" thriller and #1 New York
Times bestseller, Detective Harry Bosch teams up with Lincoln Lawyer Mickey Haller
to track down a killer who just might find them first (Wall Street Journal).
Detective Harry Bosch has retired from the LAPD, but his half-brother, defense
attorney Mickey Haller, needs his help. A woman has been brutally murdered in her
bed and all evidence points to Haller's client, a former gang member turned family
man. Though the murder rap seems ironclad, Mickey is sure it's a setup. Bosch
doesn't want anything to do with crossing the aisle to work for the defense. He
feels it will undo all the good he's done in his thirty years as a homicide cop.
But Mickey promises to let the chips fall where they may. If Harry proves that his
client did it, under the rules of discovery, they are obliged to turn over the
evidence to the prosecution. Though it goes against all his instincts, Bosch
reluctantly takes the case. The prosecution's file just has too many holes and he
has to find out for himself: if Haller's client didn't do it, then who did? With
the secret help of his former LAPD partner Lucy Soto, Harry starts digging. Soon
his investigation leads him inside the police department, where he realizes that
the killer he's been tracking has also been tracking him. Thrilling, fast-paced,
and impossible to put down, The Crossing shows without a shadow of doubt that
Connelly is "a master of building suspense" (Wall Street Journal).
Lost Light Michael Connelly 2003-04-01 In this New York Times bestseller, retired
LAPD detective Harry Bosch wants justice for a murdered production assistant -but without his police badge, can he take down a powerful and ruthless killer? The
vision has haunted him for four years -- a young woman lying crumpled in death,
her hand outstretched in silent supplication. Harry Bosch was taken off the
Angella Benton murder case when the production assistant's death was linked with
the violent theft of two million dollars from a movie set. Both files were never
closed. Now retired from the L.A.P.D., Bosch is determined to find justice for
Angella. Without a badge to open doors and strike fear into the guilty, he's on
his own. And even in the face of an opponent more powerful and ruthless than any
he's ever encountered, Bosch is not backing down.
The Overlook Michael Connelly 2007-05-22 Near Mulholland Drive, Dr. Stanley Kent
is found shot twice in the back of the head. It's the case LAPD detective Harry
Bosch has been waiting for, his first since being recruited to the Homicide
Special Squad. When he discovers that Kent had access to dangerous radioactive
substances, what begins as a routine investigation becomes something darker, more
deadly, and frighteningly urgent. Bosch is soon in conflict with not only his
superiors but the FBI, which thinks the case is too important for just a cop.
Complicating his job even more is the presence of Agent Rachel Walling, his
onetime lover. Now guarding one slim advantage, Bosch relentlessly follows his own
instincts, hoping they are still sharp enough to find the truth--and a killer who
can annihilate an entire city.
Chasing the Dime Michael Connelly 2002-10-15 The phone messages waiting for Henry
Pierce clearly aren't for him: "Where is Lilly? This is her number. It's on the
site." Pierce has just moved into a new apartment, and he's been "chasing the
dime"--doing all it takes so his company comes out first with a scientific
breakthrough worth millions. But he can't get the messages for Lilly out of his
head. As Pierce tries to help a woman he has never met, he steps into a world of
escorts, websites, sex, and secret passions. A world where his success and
expertise mean nothing...and where he becomes the chief suspect in a murder case,
trapped in the fight of his life.
Blue on Black Michael Connelly 2016-09-06 From the #1 New York Times bestselling
author Michael Connelly, a short story featuring LAPD Detective Harry Bosch and
FBI agent Rachel Walling. Two women have gone missing, and LAPD Detective Harry
Bosch has a strong suspicion that an avid fisherman named Denninger is the
culprit. Bosch needs something stronger than a suspicion to bring Denninger in,
but all he has are a handful of photos--prior mug shots and pictures of Denninger
posing with his prize fish. It's not much to go on, and Bosch is running out of
time, which is why he calls in FBI agent Rachel Walling. What she sees in these
photos could blow his case wide open. "Blue on Black" by Michael Connelly is one
of 20 short stories within Mulholland Books's Strand Originals series, featuring
thrilling stories by the biggest names in mystery from the Strand Magazine
archives. View the full series list at mulhollandbooks.com and listen to them all!
Murder in Vegas Michael Connelly 2007-04-01 Las Vegas. Lost Wages. Sin City. An
artificial oasis of pleasure, spectacle, and entertainment, the gambling capital
of America has reinvented itself so many times that its doubtful that anyone knows
for sure what's real and what isn't in the miles of neon and scorching heat. Las
Vegas is considered the ultimate players destination-no matter what your game.
Almost anything is available-for a price, mind you, and sometimes losers walk away
from the tables with even less than just an empty wallet or purse-sometimes they
don't walk away at all. Now the International Association of Crime Writers and New
York Times-bestselling author Michael Connelly have gathered twenty-two crime and
mystery stories about the ultimate playground, Las Vegas, and what can happen
behind the glitz and glamour. From a gambler who must-win at the roulette table to
stay alive to a courier who's only mistake was accepting a package with Las Vegas
as the final destination, come to the true city that never sleeps, where fortunes
are made and lost every day, and where snake-eyes aren't found just on a pair of
dice. Murder in Vegas features stories by: James Swain, S.J. Rozan, Wendy Hornsby,
Michael Collins, T.P Keating, J. Madison Davis, Sue Pike, Joan Richter, Libby
Hellmann, Tom Savage, Edward Wellen, K.j.a. Wishnia, Linda Kerslake, John Wessel,
Lise McClendon, Ronnie Klaskin, Ruth Cavin, A.B. Robbins , Gay Toltl Kinman, Micki
Marz, Rick Mofina, Jeremiah Healy At the Publisher's request, this title is being
sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
The Closers Michael Connelly 2005-05-01 In this #1 New York Times bestseller,
Detective Harry Bosch joins LA's elite Open/Unsolved Unit to help piece together
the mysterious death of a teenage girl. He walked away from the job three years
ago. But Harry Bosch cannot resist the call to join the elite Open/Unsolved Unit.
His mission: solve murders whose investigations were flawed, stalled, or abandoned
to L.A.'s tides of crime. With some people openly rooting for his failure, Harry
catches the case of a teenager dragged off to her death on Oat Mountain, and
traces the DNA on the murder weapon to a small-time criminal. But something bigger
and darker beckons, and Harry must battle to fit all the pieces together. Shaking
cages and rattling ghosts, he will push the rules to the limit -- and expose the
kind of truth that shatters lives, ends careers, and keeps the dead whispering in
the night . . .
Angels Flight Michael Connelly 2009 A lawyer is found murdered on the eve of a
landmark trial at the foot of Angels Flight, a cable railway in downtown Los
Angeles.
Angle of Investigation Michael Connelly 2011-11-01 LAPD Detective Harry Bosch
tackles three tough cases that span a legendary career in this never-beforecollected trio of stories. In "Christmas Even," the case of a burglar killed in
mid-heist leads Bosch to retrace a link to his past. In "Father's Day," Bosch
investigates a young boy's seemingly accidental death and confronts his own fears
as a father. In "Angle of Investigation," Bosch delves into one of the first
homicides he ever worked back as a uniformed rookie patrolman, a case that was
left unsolved for decades. Together, these gripping stories span Bosch's
controversial career at the LAPD, and show the evolution of the haunted, legendary
investigator he would become. Utterly unputdownable, they are proof that "Connelly
never stops doling out the suspense....Once it grabs you in those first few pages,
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it won't let go of you" (Boston Globe).
Switchblade Michael Connelly 2014-01-14 In this original short story from #1 New
York Times bestselling author Michael Connelly, LAPD Detective Harry Bosch seeks
justice for the forgotten NOTE: This file includes a preview of Michael Connelly's
novel The Crossing. In "Switchblade," an anonymous tip puts Bosch on a case that
has remained unsolved for decades, the vicious stabbing of a teenage boy whose
body was found in an abandoned Old Hollywood restaurant. Cold cases are often the
toughest: With no body, no murder scene, and no fingerprints, Bosch nevertheless

the-narrows-harry-bosch-10

gets lucky when DNA evidence from the murder weapon points to a known killer. But
the DA insists that science alone is not enough - he needs the case to be
bulletproof before he'll take it to court. Determined to speak for those who can
no longer speak for themselves, Bosch has one chance to wrench a confession out of
a cold-blooded killer, or risk letting him walk free for good. In this gripping,
never-before-published story by "master of the crime thriller" (Huffington Post)
Michael Connelly, Detective Harry Bosch quenches his thirst for justice and shows
why he is "one of the most popular and enduring figures in American crime fiction"
(Chicago Tribune).
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